



1274 Michaeltin Ct
Manteca, Ca 95336
(209) 275-7364
	Jenessa Barron


jenessabarron1005@gmail.comDear Potential Buyer,

My name is Jenessa Barron, I am a member of the East Union FFA Chapter. I am 17 years old and this is my first year showing at Ag Fest. This year I am raising and showing two market rabbits and intend to sell one. I look forward to showing for the first time and seeing what Ag Fest is all about.

My rabbit’s names are Morgy and Wally, they are both New Zealand rabbits. I have learned, through raising them, that it takes a lot of learning about your rabbits and patience when learning to handle them. I have learned the right measurements and portions when it comes to feeding my rabbits. My rabbits love to jump at the side of the cage when they know that I am preparing their food.

I practice handling my rabbits a couple of times a week, which includes learning the terms, holding, and flipping them. They are becoming accustomed to the motions quickly, and I hope to place well in my classes.

This year the Livestock Auction will be on Saturday, June 17, starting at 9 am, I am attaching the Auction information with my letter. If you purchase my rabbit I will be delivering it to you that following Sunday.

If you would like to support me or my project, it would be greatly appreciated to attend the auction or give an Ag scholarship. I plan to use the profits towards college, where I am studying ag animal science.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Jenessa Barron



